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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am unfortunately having to write to the school community again regarding serious 
concerns around parking outside of school. It has been reported to me that this morning a 
parent reversed their car on the yellow lines, almost hitting a family who were crossing the 
road.  
 
As a school, we have no power to police the roads outside, but we ask you to please stick to 
the rules as we fear there will be a serious accident if we don’t work together to make this 
right. We understand there is a lack of parking spaces, as there is with all schools, and also 
understand that this can be frustrating.  
 
As you will know, we regularly send parking reminders, and we work closely with the local 
enforcement officers, but they are unable to be with us each day as they cover such a wide 
number of schools.  

The key message is please park safely, legally and considerately and set a good example to 
our children. This will ensure our pupils have a happy and safe journey to and from school. 

We do now have a link on our school website where you can report illegal parking. You can 
find this link in the ‘Parents Area’ of the website.  

I thank you for taking the time to read this letter and appreciate that most of our school 
community do work hard to keep everyone safe. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs S Sixsmith 
Head Teacher  


